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From: Donna De La Rosa [donna.delarosa@gcserv.com]
Sent: Friday, October 15, 2010 3:57 PM
To: HHS HealthInsurance (HHS)
Subject: Waiver Application

Attachments: Waiver Application of GC Services_First Community Bancshares.pdf
Please find attached our application for waiver from the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act’s annual limits.  Should you
require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us at donna.delarosa@gcserv.com or 713-776-6675. 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.
 
 
Donna De La Rosa
Vice President of Benefits
HGO Benefit Department
713-776-6675 (office)

      (cell)
713-773-7412 (fax)
 

(b)(6)

GC SVCS:000001

mailto:donna.delarosa@gcserv.com


(b)(4) (b)(4)

(b)(4) (b)(4)

(b)(4)

(b)(4) (b)(4)

(b)(4)

(b)(4)

GC SVCS:000002



(b)(4)

(b)(4)

(b)(4)

(b)(4)

GC SVCS:000003



(b)(4)

(b)(4)
(b)(4)

(b)(4) (b)(4)

(b)(4)

(b)(4)

GC SVCS:000004



(b)(4) (b)(4)

(b)(4) (b)(4)

(b)(4) (b)(4)

(b)(4) (b)(4)

(b)(4) (b)(4)

(b)(4) (b)(4)

(b)(4) (b)(4)

(b)(4)

GC SVCS:000005



(b)(4)

(b)(4)

GC SVCS:000006



file:////co-adshare/...Team/Brandon/GC%20Services-First%20Community%20Bancshares/Approval%20Letter%20Sent%2011-5-2010.htm[11/14/2011 10:25:38 AM]

From: Botwinick, Alexandra (HHS/OCIIO)
Sent: Friday, November 05, 2010 3:08 PM
To: 'donna.delarosa@gcserv.com'
Subject: Waiver of the Annual Limits Requirements of PHS Act Section 2711

Importance: High

Attachments: Updated Jan 1 Approval Letter .pdf
Ms. Delarosa,
 
Thank you for submitting an application for a Waiver of the Annual Limits Requirements of the PHS Act
Section for GC Services/First Community Bancshares.  HHS has reviewed your application and made its
determination. Please see the attached letter.
 
Please confirm receipt of this letter by replying to this e-mail address with a copy to OCIIOOversight@hhs.gov.
 
Please let me know if I can be of further assistance.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Alexandra Botwinick
 
Office of Oversight
HHS/OCIIO
alexandra.botwinick@hhs.gov
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From: Donna De La Rosa [donna.delarosa@gcserv.com]
Sent: Friday, November 05, 2010 3:26 PM
To: Botwinick, Alexandra (HHS/OCIIO)
Cc: OCIIO Oversight
Subject: RE: Waiver of the Annual Limits Requirements of PHS Act Section 2711
We have received your letter dated October 2010 approving our request for waiver.  Thank you for your prompt attention to
this matter.
 
Donna De La Rosa
HGO Benefit Department
713-776-6675 (office)

      (cell)
      (fax)

 
From: Botwinick, Alexandra (HHS/OCIIO) [mailto:Alexandra.Botwinick@hhs.gov] 
Sent: Friday, November 05, 2010 2:08 PM
To: Donna De La Rosa
Subject: Waiver of the Annual Limits Requirements of PHS Act Section 2711
Importance: High
 
Ms. Delarosa,
 
Thank you for submitting an application for a Waiver of the Annual Limits Requirements of the PHS Act
Section for GC Services/First Community Bancshares.  HHS has reviewed your application and made its
determination. Please see the attached letter.
 
Please confirm receipt of this letter by replying to this e-mail address with a copy to OCIIOOversight@hhs.gov.
 
Please let me know if I can be of further assistance.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Alexandra Botwinick
 
Office of Oversight
HHS/OCIIO
alexandra.botwinick@hhs.gov
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